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13.11.20 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
    
 
Coronavirus update 
 
Following the end of the ‘firebreak’ across Wales, I am writing to reassure all parents of the School’s 
dedication and commitment to provide a safe and happy environment for our pupils.  
I understand that these are challenging times and I would like to reassure you that the School continues to 
work closely with the Local Authority and Public Health Wales, in addition to following Government 
guidance and legal advice to ensure the safety and wellbeing of all who attend the School. Further 
information can be found on the School’s website.  
 
The School will continue to comply and fully adhere to Government guidance by ensuring that it acts 
swiftly in and that, when necessary, advice is given to self-isolate.  
The School takes its duty of care very seriously. All staff are working hard to take appropriate and 
necessary precautions, whilst dealing with matters sensitively and proportionately, in line with official 
advice. If you have any individual concerns, please feel free to contact me at school. 
 
Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and vigilance.   
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Richard Edwards 
Head Teacher 
 
 

 
 
 
 


